
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 December 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
Re: Class Christmas Parties   
  
Class Christmas parties will be held on the afternoons of: 
 
Wednesday 18 December for KS2 
Thursday 19 December for EYFS and KS1 
 
Children can come into school on this day dressed in non-uniform or a 
Christmas outfit (warm comfortable clothing). No high heels or costume 
jewellery. 
 
We are asking that no food is brought into school for the parties due to 
dietary needs and allergies. 
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Senior Leadership Team  
 


